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Celebrations and Pictures of Wildcat Scholars and the Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them



Lapwai Middle-High School Humanities Night

Wednesday, May 16, 2018



Lapwai Middle-High School Humanities Night



Lapwai Middle-High School Humanities Night

Qe'ciyew'yew' Culturally 
Responsive Learning 

Department 



Celebrating Every Child’s 
First Educator - Mom!

On Friday, May 11th

Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd grade 
hosted a Mother’s Day 

celebration. 









BPA National Leadership Conference in Dallas Texas

Emmit Taylor III, Amil Mitchel, Glory
Sobotta, Jordan Shawl, Kalela Reuben,
Heewekse Wisdom, Kelani Smtih, Jaylie
Hillman, and Kieth Kipp Jr. attended the
BPA National Leadership Conference in
Dallas Texas. While at the conference
they were recognized for the Torch
Award, a national service award. The
opening ceremony included a great
motivational speaker, Michelle Poler, who
challenged them to step outside their
comfort zones as a way to tap into their
full potential. They also had time for a
little fun. They attended a Texas
Hoedown where they rode a mechanical
bull, watched an armadillo race, and
participated in a little western
dancing. They were able to meet and
interact with students from all over the
United States and Puerto Rico.



Congratulations Lapwai High School BPA!
Thank You Mrs. Kerby!



Indigenous Knowledge for Effective Education Program: IKEEP
Joyce McFarland, D’Lisa Penney, and
David Aiken were invited to present to
the IKEEP cohort on Friday, May 11th at
the University of Idaho. Information
presented included:

• Honoring Indigenous Values 
Through Standards and Evaluation

• Danielson and Indigenous Centered 
Assessment

• Preparing for Interviews in 
Education

Qe'ciyew'yew' 
IKEEP for the gift of 

time with future 
Native educators. 



Indigenous Knowledge for
Effective Education Program



1st grade monitored the life cycle of butterflies and released them this week.

First Grade Scientists



Mrs. Boyer and her 2nd hour scientists continue to scan 
the hillsides to collect data on their butterfly project 
with the use of their drones. 













Ms. Bentz and her history/government students
stay updated in many current events. They are
currently learning about the various forms of
messages, communication, and propaganda. The
students analyzed different media and discussed
the messages with a critical eye.

Critical
Thinking



Mrs. Scott and her French I and French II
students are challenging themselves with
complex translations. The French II students
dabbled with some college text last week.

French
Rigor



Mrs. Kinnick's 6th graders measured multiple
3D shapes to calculate volume.

6th Grade
Mathematicians 



Mrs. Chimburas and her 8th grade students have
embarked on an awesome end-of-year project: An 8th
grade version of a senior project. Each student has
selected an individual project. Their endeavor includes a
portfolio, research paper, volunteer services to the
community, and oral presentations.

Challenging Students to 
Demonstrate What They Know 

& Are Able to Do


